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Dear parents,

You have chosen to send your child to the Lycée Frangais International d'Ibiza and we thank
you for this decision.

Founded in 1975, our school will welcome 341 students from kindergarten to the final year of
high school in 2021. It is part of the worldwide network of the AEFE (Agence pour
I'Enseignement Francais a 1'Etranger), a unique school network which includes 522 institutions
and which welcomes 356,000 students from kindergarten to the end of high school in 139
countries. The quality and homogeneity of the education provided in these schools as well as the
values attached to them - humanist culture, secularism, education for citizenship, development
of critical thinking, solidarity - are the specific features of this network, which is unique in
terms of its scope and importance.

Choosing the LFI Ibiza is therefore choosing an education "a la francaise" that is both
demanding and benevolent. It also means choosing a school that is open to its host country, and
promotes multilingualism and multiculturalism (more than thirty nationalities are represented),
including through early and intensive language learning (French, English, Spanish, Catalan).

If the success of a school is measured by its exam results, excellence is the order of the day with
100% success in the DNB (Diplome National du Brevet) and the Baccalauréat (100% with
honours). These results are the fruit of the commitment and professionalism of the entire
educational community of our school (teaching and non-teaching staff) as well as the
involvement of the families in their child's education. I would like to thank everyone for this.

This new school year is also marked by a sanitary objective, because the COVID-19 pandemic
continues to be a threat, even if vaccination constitutes an important brake and represents a
hope. The school's protocol, which complies with the current regulations of the Balearic Islands
authorities, allows us to welcome all the children; all our staff is mobilised to avoid the risk of
transmission of the virus within the school.

Please be assured, dear parents, that we will continue to do our utmost to welcome your children
in satisfactory sanitary conditions and to offer them a course of study that will help them
succeed and develop.

Sincerely

The Headmaster
Jean-Philippe BORT
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